Martin, Ed, EMNRD

From: Kiki_Lockett@oxy.com

Sent: Monday, October 22, 2012 2:46 PM

To: Martin, Ed, EMNRD; Albert_Giussani@oxy.com
Subject: RE: Missing Paperwork

I will look into these....

From: Martin, Ed, EMNRD [mailto:ed.martin@state.nm.us]
Sent: Monday, October 22, 2012 3:10 PM

To: Giussani, Albert P.; Lockett, Kiki

Subject: Missing Papéerwork

1835-261G; 30-059-20523; Have not received C104 or C105 or logs
1935-332J; 30-059-20544; Have not received C104 or C105
1831-291G; 30-021-20466; Have not received C104 or C105 or logs

I have received C103’s for these wells reporting the running of the 2 3/8” tubing. OXY is not allowed to produce these
wells until | receive the above paperwork.

Ed Martin

New Mexico Oil Conservation Division
Supervisor, District 4

1220 S. St. Francis

Santa Fe, NM 87505

Office: 505-476-3470

Cell: 505-690-2365

Fax: 505-476-3462



